
 
 

Memorandum 
 

TO:  Kevin J. Jackson, Village Manager 

FROM: Shatonya Johnson, Chief of Police 

FOR:  Village President and Board of Trustees 
 
DATE:  June 13, 2025 
 
SUBJECT: Pedestrian (Field) Stop Data – 2025 First Quarter  
 

Purpose 
 
The purpose of this memorandum is to provide data on the pedestrian/field stops for the 
first quarter of 2025. 
 
Background 
 
There were 94 field stops: 74 were Calls for Service (CFS) and 20 were Self-Initiated 
Stops (SI), resulting in 17 arrests. Below is the summary of data for each month and 
attached is a PowerPoint with the details of each stop.  
 
In January, there were 26 pedestrian stops in response to 20 incidents, with multiple 
individuals stopped for 3 CFS. Additionally, seven arrests were made:  
 

REASON FOR THE STOP 

 15 Suspicious Person 

 2 Suspicious Activity/Incident 

 1 Suspicious Auto 

 2 Trespass  

 1 Panhandling 

 5 Other – usually related to criminal activity CFS 
 

 
 
DEMOGRAPHIC DATA 

 2 M/W      (1 juvenile) 

 17 M/B     (5 juveniles) 
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 5 F/B 

 2 M/H       (2 juveniles) 
   
In February, there were 34 pedestrian stops in response to 26 incidents, with multiple 
individuals stopped for 4 CFS. Additionally, seven arrests were made:  
 

REASON FOR THE STOP 

 14 Suspicious Person 

 4 Suspicious Activity/Incident 

 2 Suspicious Auto 

 14 Trespass 
 

DEMOGRAPHIC DATA 

 10 M/W      (7 juveniles) 

 13 M/B 

 1 F/W      

 8 F/B 

 2 M/H         (2 juveniles)  
 

In March, there were 34 pedestrian stops in response to 29 incidents, with multiple 
individuals stopped for three CFS.  Additionally, four arrests were made: 
 

REASON FOR THE STOP 

 13 Suspicious Person 

 4 Suspicious Activity/Incident 

 8 Suspicious Auto 

 3 Trespass 

 6 Other – usually related to criminal activity CFS 
 

DEMOGRAPHIC DATA 

 6 M/W 

 16 M/B  

 7 M/H 

 5 F/B (1 juvenile) 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Shatonya Johnson, Chief of Police, via email 
sjohnson@oak-park.us or by phone at 7080358.5503.  
 
Attachments: 

1. PowerPoint – 1st Quarter Pedestrian Stop Report   
 
  cc: Lisa Shelley, Deputy Village Manager 
 Ahmad Zayyad, Deputy Village Manager 
 Jack Malec, Assistant to the Village Manager 
 Christina M. Waters, Village Clerk 

mailto:sjohnson@oak-park.us
https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:VA6C2:30a676d3-81e5-4d72-a687-3b5e75757b47
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 All Department Directors 
 
 
 


